
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
May 1, 2024 
 
Oregon Psilocybin Services (OPS) rules require psilocybin training programs with 
approved curriculum to acquire and maintain licenses with the Higher Education 
Coordinating Commission (HECC) or receive a determination from HECC that a 
license is not required. The rules also require psilocybin training programs to 
demonstrate proof of compliance with HECC license requirements within a 
specific timeframe.  
 
Psilocybin training programs that received OPS curriculum approval prior to 
December 31, 2023, must provide documentation that they have applied for or 
received a license from HECC, or requested or received a determination from 
HECC that a license is not required no later than June 1, 2024. This is 30 days 
from today’s date.  
 
If your program has applied for a HECC license or requested a 
determination that a license is not required, please provide the required 
documentation to OPS by completing the HECC Verification Form and 
following the instructions contained in the form.   
 
If your program has already received a HECC license or received a 
determination that a license is not required, please provide OPS with proof of 
licensure or determination that a license is not required by uploading 
documentation and sending to the OPS Licensing Program using the Training 
License and Compliance (TLC) system. 
 
Failure to provide the required documentation under the timelines described 
above may result in revocation of OPS curriculum approval. OPS may also 
revoke curriculum approval if HECC denies a psilocybin training program’s 
license application. Finally, after a psilocybin training program has received a 
license or a determination from HECC that approval is not required, the 
psilocybin training program must maintain that status to ensure that their OPS 
curriculum approval is not affected.  
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https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/PREVENTIONWELLNESS/Documents/OPS-HECC-Verification-Form.pdf


 
Please contact us with any questions by emailing the OPS Licensing Program at 
licensing.psilocybin@oha.oregon.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
The Oregon Psilocybin Services Section 
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